
COP26 Regional Ambassador Fiona
Clouder travels to Guatemala

World news story

UK Government’s Regional Ambassador for Latin America and the Caribbean,
Fiona Clouder, will visit Guatemala on 25-26 August.

Ambassador Clouder will be in Guatemala to help ensure the delivery of COP26
objectives by engaging with representatives of government, businesses and
wider society. In the meetings Ambassador Clouder will thrive for a COP26
that could achieve ambitious emission reduction targets, promote adaptation
measures to protect communities and natural habitats, mobilize finance in
favour of the environment, and accelerate collaboration between governments,
businesses and civil society to deliver on our climate goals faster.

Ambassador Clouder will discuss this with the Climate Change Ambassador for
Guatemala at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Rita Mishaan; the Minister of
Environment, Mario Rojas and the Minister of Finance, Álvaro González Ricci.
She will also have discussions with Guatemala’s Green Building Council,
currently implementing a UK funded project to promote sustainable development
by enhancing the capabilities of the private and public construction sector.
Finally, Ambassador Clouder will have a meeting with the Chamber of Industry
of Guatemala to discuss the critical role private sector plays to tackle the
effects of climate change.

In the run up to COP26, the UK is working with every nation to reach
agreement on how to tackle climate change. More than 190 world leaders are
expected to arrive in Scotland where the COP26 will take place in November
this year. Together, with negotiators, government representatives, businesses
and citizens for twelve days of talks, we aim to spur commitments that could
lead to cleaner air, creating good jobs, restoring nature and at the same
time unleashing economic growth.
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